
January 2017 Newsletter 

Central Connecticut  Woodturners 

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of woodturning 

 

NEXT MEETING—January 24th starting at 6:30pm 

Where— Connecticut Valley School of Woodworking 

249 Spencer St, Manchester  

 

 

Meeting Demo 

 Bring your Ideas for demos in 2017 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

 
 
 

April 1-2—Totally Turning Symposium, Saratoga Springs, NY 

David Ellsworth, Jimmy Clewes, Kurt Hertzog, and more will be demoing.  Plus many vendors will be 
selling their goods.   For more information go to www.totallyturning.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The Woodworking Show 

At the Big E January 13-15 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


